
Government of India 

Ministry of Communications and Information Technology 


Department of Telecommunications 

Sanchar Bhawan, 


20, Ashoka Road, New Delhi -110 001 


No.2-53/fA-1/2010 Dated 11 September 2013 

To 

All Pr. CsCA/ CsCA 
Director NICF 

Sub: Request for latest information on NIC email-IDs to TA wing- reg. 

**** 
It has been a sincere endeavor of TA wing to ensure that the correspondences/ rulings etc. 

circulated by this office are available to the field units immediately. In order to achieve this, the TA wing 

sends important correspondence by post as well as on email, apart from uploading important circulars 

at the DoT website (www.dot.gov.in). 

2. For speedy transmission of correspondence to field units, we use the email addresses sent by your 

offices. However, it has been observed that grievances are still being received from field units regarding 

non-receipt of correspondence sent through e-mail. The reason of non-receipt may be that the e-mail 

IDs provided earlier may be rendered obsolete due to non-use/ transfer of incumbent etc. 

3. Therefore, it is requested to furnish the present NIC e-mail addresses of important functionaries in 

respect of your office in order to enable us to refresh the present list. 

(Rajeev Kandpal) 

Director (Accounts-I) 


Tele:23036511 

E-mail: dir-acsl-dot@nic.in 
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